Public Health

To Protect and Promote the Health and the Environment of the People of Kittitas County
August 4, 2023

Jamey Ayling, Planning Manager
Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street

Ellensburg, WA. 98926

Dear Jamey,

The following comment is the Environmental Public Health comment on the Re-Notice of VA-
23-00004, Kosar. After a review of this project, we have concluded that there are no further
concerns with this application. The reserve area for the existing drainfield has been relocated and
therefore is not in the area of the proposed structure that they are seeking a variance for.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment and if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate
to give me a call.

Sincerely,

o

Holly Erdman, B.S.
Environmental Health Specialist I
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